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Bulletin 

 
God's Work Through Our Hands 

 
As of April 30, 2020, $881,145 has been pledged and $679,142 received and interest earned 
which is roughly 77 percent of the total.  Due to the ongoing pandemic public health restrictions, 
our meeting to review the interior renovations and narthex designs with the diocesan Liturgy Office 
is on hold.  At this time, no new date has been set.  Thank you for your continuing prayerful and 
financial support and patience as the project moves forward. 
 

Prayer 

 
Gracious God, with thankful hearts we pray for courage to willingly sacrifice our time, talent and 
treasure during this difficult time as we face the challenges of the Covid 19 Coronavirus.  Together 
with You and the Saints who have gone before us, help us build a community where all are 
welcome and Your Love may dwell.  May Your Holy Spirit open our minds and hearts to a greater 
awareness and deeper appreciation of Your countless blessings.  We ask this in the name of our 
Lord, Jesus Christ.  Amen 


